
FAMILY MATH NIGHT
Please join us for our annual Family
Math Night at Hemlock Creek
Elementary on Tuesday, November 19
from 6:00-7:00 PM.

This is for all students in Kindergarten
through Grade 4. Please come with
your school age children to this exciting
event to experience games and
activities that build math skills and
incorporate math at home.

Please register using the link provided
as it will help in planning for the
evening. We look forward to seeing you!

https://tinyurl.com/HCMath24

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-SAkTe5py4fXRxAvJSTHMU04aE5Sb25V688ZMsjk65pmzmw/viewform



